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From: Kathy Viets
To: Transportation Commission
Date: Wednesday, April 24, 2024 10:26:43 AM

You don't often get email from kathyaviets@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Hello,

I am writing in opposition to the proposed I-39/90/94 plan.

The residents that built their homes in this area will be greatly impacted. They have already
been forced to deal with the negative consequences of the Meadowlands apartments.

The traffic near Milwaukee Street/Sprecher/Cottage Grove Rd has increased and driving has
become dangerous due to drivers total disregard for the laws of the road and our community in
general.

Please consider the human impacts, when making your decisions.

Thank you,

Kathy Viets
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